
 
MUPY welcomed exchange student from University of Arizona, USA
 

August 15th, 2017 
 
Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, Deputy Dean for Planning and Quality Development, and Lect. Lakkana
Suwannoi welcomed PharmD student from College of Pharmacy, University of Arizona, USA. The student
will attend the lectures and professional rotation at the Faculty and external apprentice sites
during August 15th – September 14th, 2017.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2076


